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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 

 

I'm writing in opposition of HB 3075, which poses an undue burden on legal firearm 

ownership. Public safety is important, however the majority of gun related crimes are 

committed by people in illegal possession of the firearm. Because of that, it seems 

like passing yet another bill aimed at law abiding citizens is a feel-good measure with 

the potential to waste resources on future litigation. Instead, it would be nice to see 

focus on illegal firearm trafficking, a deep-dive into the root causes of gun violence, 

and enforcement of existing firearm laws. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cheyenne Love 


